
Amesbury High School All Sports Boosters 
Minutes of Meeting 

June 20, 2011 
 

Minutes Taken By:  Greg Schultz 
 
Attendance: Leo Norton, Greg Schultz, Larry Lingley, Kathy Lingley, Emily Cullen, Dayle Bell, 
Tracine Bradstreet, Sue Griffith, Elizabeth McAndrews 
 
Secretary’s Report (Greg Schultz):  

 The May meeting notes were accepted.  
 
Athletic Director’s Report (Elizabeth McAndrews):  

 11 interviews w/3 finalists for the new Athletic director position. 
 
Treasurer’s Report (Dayle Bell):  

 2010 Taxes have been filed. 

 Would like to get together to put together a budget for next year. 

 Financial Reports approved. 

 2010 end of year report was approved. 
  
Updates:. 

 Looking at possibility of financing freshman baseball and softball next year.  G&B tennis 
has been sponsored by a private donor. 

 Varsity Blankets 3 awarded this year.  Looking at way to reduce cost of blankets from 
~$200/each. Leo met with Ron Fuller and probably not a huge reduction (embroidery is 
~$100 with the size of the current fabric.  We currently have material for 4-5 additional 
blankets.  May want to see if there is a cheaper/local embroidery or alternative way (like 
Governor’s academy) and/or smaller blanket. 

 4 scholarships were awarded.  Greg to send scholarship letters to awardees. 
 The Landry Stadium group would like us to put more signs up this coming year.  We will 

consider doing 20-40 signs total.  May look at putting them on the visitor side rail in 
stadium so it’s closer to fans.  Also putting signs at baseball field year round. 

o $600 for Landry and High School (Landry Stadium gets $100/each) 
o $400 for High School Only- year round. 

 Pride packs- sold several tonight.  We will be selling more at AMS graduation Thursday 
with flash drives (…we hope). 

 Extra Innings going out of business.  We got coupons from Leo’s Superbowl, Cherry 
Bomb, etc. 

 
New Business: 

 Trainer Amanda Russell could use medical backpack bag.  We will reserve funding for 
either style she would like under $240 plus reasonable embroidery. 

 Would like to recognize the Lingley’s for their excellent participation and leadership in the 
Boosters over the years! 

 
Next Meeting: August TBD, 2011. 7:00PM at AHS Library. 


